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To:  All Indiana Policy Issuing Agents of WFG National Title Insurance Company    
From: WFG Underwriting Department  
Date: March 22, 2022  
Bulletin No.: IN 2022-01 
Subject: New Indiana Manual of Title Insurance Premiums Rate Filing   

NEW RATE FILING 
 

To All WFG Policy Issuing Agents doing business in Indiana, 
 
WFG’s recent rate filing has been approved by the State of Indiana.  The new Indiana Manual of 
Title Insurance Premiums includes new charges for residential (1-4 family) and commercial 
transactions as well as endorsements.   
 
Click here to view the updated manual on the WFG Underwriting site. 
 
The effective date is May 1, 2022.  The new rates will apply to all new orders received on May 
1, 2022 or after. 
 
The approved rates have been submitted to all software vendors and the Company’s rate 
calculator team. WFG will soon be hosting a brief webinar to discuss the changes and to field 
any questions on rates.  Please keep an eye out for the rate webinar invitation. 
 
If you have any questions or need any additional information, please contact WFG Illinois 
Underwriting Counsel, Stanley J. Czaja, at (773) 706-3779 or via email at SCzaja@wfgtitle.com 
 

      
Stanley J. Czaja 
WFG Illinois State Underwriting Counsel 
(773) 706-3779 | SCzaja@wfgtitle.com 
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